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PTO Highlights

Events Update:

● PTO sponsored first Math Night was well attended. About 100 students with their
families attended the event. All kids seemed to have a lot of fun experiencing Math in a
non-classroom based environment.

● PTO’s Spring Book Fair was a huge success. Families bought books for over 20,000
dollars resulting in over 10k profit in scholastic dollars for PTO. Special thanks to Mr.
Taddei for letting us use the north gym for a week. Thanks to teachers, admin, families &
PTO volunteers for their support.

● Staff Appreciation week was planned as a whole week of treats & surprises for the
Beecher Staff. Special thanks to PTO coordinators, Linda & Kristen, for their creativity
and beautiful execution. In addition to traditional edible treats, the highlight of the week
was the special delivery of flowers from Beecher students to the staff. PTO received
numerous thanks, so we hope everyone walked away with some flowers and felt
pampered. Beecher staff has a special place in our hearts.

Upcoming Events:

● Beecher PTO celebrates an exclusive evening at Quassy amusement park with Bethany
Community School. Mark the calendars for 5/19 from 4:30-8:30 pm. Tickets are $30 for
every individual over 12 months of age. A small portion of the sales come to PTO.

● Arts Week Celebration from 5/22-5/26 with a family night on 5/25. PTO organizes the
family night and funds the special performances during the week at the school.

● PTO helps in organizing some of the 6th grade graduation activities including graduate
T-shirt, pool party, yearbook dues. Pool Party is scheduled for June 9th at the
Woodbridge Pool Club.

● PTO Board for 2023-24 will be elected during the May PTO meeting on 5/18.

Financial Update:
● iPad covers were ordered for the iPads that were funded via STEAM dream for the art

room.
● Books worth ~5000 scholastic dollars were purchased for the library contributing to book

clubs, diversity section and back room.
● Annual financial update will be shared in the June meeting.

We are very grateful to the school administration & staff for their support & collaboration this
year & are looking forward to many more years of working together.
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